
Groton Little League

Meeting of August 17, 2021


The meeting was called to order at 7:06 PM.


Present were: Danielle Daniels, Jessica Donnel, Nathan Krekeler, Annmarie Nix, Ray Nix, Katie 
Trask


Also present Rhiannon Krekeler


Presidents Report:  Fall ball registration currently had one team at every level, which allows us 
to play inter-league with games on Saturday. Practices days to be decided. We are in need  of 
coaches. Registration closes in a week.  Majors will hold practices 3 nights a week, with one 
combined practice with player pitch. Coach pitch will practice 1 day a week. T-ball will be on 
Saturday mornings. 


Discussion on a coaches clinic in the spring was had.


Basket raffle fundraiser date was set for October 16th.  It was decided that the Elks will supply 
and benefit from food sales. 


More fundraiser ideas were discussed. 


Building and field conditions at CB were discussed and a list of requested changes were sent to 
P&R. Jess will update the board at the next meeting as to what is approved or not.


The 2020-2021 grant funds have been approved and spent. 


The meeting was adjourned at 800 pm.



